

Rochelle Park School District

300 Rochelle Avenue • Rochelle Park, NJ 07662 • 201-843-3120 • http://rochellepark.org

Dr. Sue DeNobile SUPERINTENDENT sdenobile@rochellepark.org

Mrs. Cara L. Hurd
DIRECTOR OF CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION
churd@rochellepark.org

COVID-19 School Notification, Positive Case in School

November 23, 2021

Dear School Community Members:

This letter is to inform you that an individual at Midland School has been identified as positive for Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). The individual was last in Midland School on Tuesday, November 23, 2021 and was confirmed positive today. All persons considered possible close/primary contacts and falling into the category of having to specifically quarantine because of close contact are receiving private individual communications from the school nurse, principal, and / or teacher(s). The purpose of today's general communication is to keep you informed of the district's incidences related to COVID-19.

The District continues to coordinate closely with public health officials and to follow CDC, state, and local health department guidance in order to assure the health and safety of our community. The practices for cleaning and disinfecting of all exposed areas continue to be implemented.

As in prior communications, we encourage all members of our community to continue following the Centers for Disease Control & Prevention and New Jersey Department of Health promoted safeguards. The importance of continuing to monitor for symptoms, remaining home and not exposing oneself to others when not feeling well continues to be of importance.

Please know your health and safety is our priority. Your support and cooperation continues to be most needed and appreciated. Please contact either Mrs. Meyers, School Nurse, (smeyers@rochellepark.org), Mr. Alberta, Principal, (malberta@rochellepark.org), or me should you need further guidance.

Sincerely,

Sue DeNobile

Dr. Sue DeNobile, Superintendent